
From: Katie Morris <morriskatie03@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 2:06 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <Clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Aquarion and Wiggin/Winterberry Neighborhood 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
To Whom it May Concern,  
  
I am writing in regards to the opposition by the towns of Hampton and North Hampton to 
our 43 houses in the Wiggin Way/Winterberry Lane Homeowners Association becoming 
permanent customers of Aquarion Water Company.  

  
Let’s take a step back and have some perspective; look at what is happening with 
Russia and Ukraine today. And here we are, NEIGHBORS fighting NEIGHBORS, over 
access to clean water? It’s absolute insanity.  
  
There is no basis for Hampton, North Hampton, or any other town, to weigh in on how 
or who a private utility company serves. Enough is enough. Out of respect for the many 
blessings we all have as New Hampshire residents and US Citizens, and due to far 
more important issues going on in the world right now, please finalize the decision to 
make the connection permanent, allow each household to have our own water 
meters and pay the same rate that any other customer of Aquarion pays for water 
usage.  
 
Thank you, 

  
Kathleen Feeney  
 


